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Presentation By Jill Young, Director Of Demographics & Enrollment Planning And Joseph Beck,
Demographer Specialist To Provide An Update On The October 8, 2019 Broward School Board
School Proposals Workshop.

Staff Recommends: Presentation

Explanation:

On September 18, 2019, the City Commission held a workshop to review several city sponsored
proposals for the 2020/2021 school year. At the September 18, 2019 City Commission meeting, the
Commission agreed to move forward a proposal for Hollywood Central (K-8) and the three Hollywood
Hills High School proposals (6-12). The School Board reviewed all four proposals on Oct. 8, 2019
and asked for more information on the proposals. They will again consider the proposals later this
month.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Lorie Mertens Black, Chief Civic Affairs Officer
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